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CHANGES TO OUR LUNCH SERVICE AND BREAKFAST CLUB FROM SEPTEMBER 2019.

Dear Parents and Carers,

From September we will be introducing a new online lunch booking service for
school meals is available at https://preorder.lunchhound.co.uk/. Instructions for
accessing and using the service are attached.

lvach
This will ensure that your child gets a nutritionally balanced lunch that they have “ne
chosen at home with you. ﬁ@@@@

You should now be able to log in to your account following the provided
instructions, however, you will not be able to pre-order meals until 191" August 2019.

If you have any trouble logging on or using the system, please email parentsupport@Ilunchhound.co.uk.

Breakfast Club

In order to meet Food Standards will be introducing a slight change to the breakfast club from September. Children
will be able to choose 1 items from each of the following categories:

A Bakery Line
1 slice of wholemeal toast or
Crumpet

B Cereal or Yoghurt
Eg Weetabix
Cheerios

Rice Krispies

OR

Yoghurt selection

C Fresh Fruit Pots

D Drinks

Milk
Juice

=4 in Total!

Any queries, please ask.

Regards,
School Office
Broadstone Hall Primary School

Broadstone Hall Rd South, Heaton Chapel, STOCKPORT, SK4 5JD, 0161 432 1916 Headteacher@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk
www.broadstonehallschool.co.uk
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